Club Welfar

Officer Drop Ins

starting on the
3rd September 2024

Active Humber are running regular drop-in
sessions for club welfare officers starting on the
3rd September 2024.

Whether it's sharing best practices, seeking advice,
or simply networking with peers, these informal
sessions aim to support and strengthen the
welfare officer community.

No registration is required; simply drop in on the
first Tuesday of every month using the QR codes.
(Please note these are online teams meetings)



https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_OTY3ZmY3M2QtN2IxOS00MjkyLWE4NzEtYWQwZTVjODc2NmNh%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2265e61229-3c73-463c-bbd2-5388f1bfb2aa%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2247868ccf-03ad-4647-bc3a-607266afa1eb%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZDUyMjA5ODUtODhjMi00MmY4LTkxYWYtYzVmNzgzNmQ1Yjk4%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2265e61229-3c73-463c-bbd2-5388f1bfb2aa%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2247868ccf-03ad-4647-bc3a-607266afa1eb%22%7d

